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Photos this week by John Rich and Lenore Psencik.  Thanks so much Y’all! 

 

 
It finally rained at the screening site and softened 

the dirt which was getting rock hard! 

 

 
Artifacts and diagnostic points recovered during 

screening July 13 and July 20 
 

 

 

        
Chance Zipprian recovering his first artifact. 

 

 
Our newest screener, Caitlyn Sellers, works with 

Kathleen Hughes.  Welcome, Caitlyn! 
  

 
That horse is in love with Lenore.  She thinks it may 
be because she fed it snacks earlier in the day!  It 
followed her around and nibbled her neck all day! 


